
IMPORTANT 

Housing Help is moving office locations to 

1335 Carling Ave Suite 214. 

 

We will be closed for in person services 

from March 18th to March 22nd. During that 

week we will only be able to offer 

telephone appointments to clients in 

urgent cases. Our phone number will 

remain the same (613) 563-4532. 

 

The catchment areas we serve remain the 

same, if anything changes such as the 

opening date, we will update our website 

and inform community partners.  

 


